
 

Fiscal Year-End Release 5.74 and 1.44 Information and Functionality Updates 
�x GeorgiaFIRST Financials Resource Updates 
�x Q&A Session 

If users are unable to attend, the presentation and recording will be available on the 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials website the following day. However, it is strongly 
recommended all institutions participate in the session to have an opportunity to ask questions and know how to prepare for the upcoming release. 
  MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

